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United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
101 Marietta Street, N.W.
Suite 3100
Atlanta, GA 30303

ATTENTION: Mr. W. B. Kenna, Chief
Safeguards Branch

Reference: RII:DWJ, 70-1201/80-0S

Gentlemen:

This letter is in response to the findings noted in the referenced
inspection report received on June 30, 1980, regarding the inspection
conducted by Mr. D. W. Jones of your staff on June 2-6, 1980.

During the course of the inspection, two apparent items of noncom-
pliance were identified. Since the response is exempt from disclosure
under the provisions of 10 CFR 2.790(d), specific discussion of these
findings is being forwarded as Attachment 1 to this letter.

"If you have any questions or comments on the response, please feel
free to contact me.

Sincerely,

BABCOCK G WILCOX COMPANY
COSBERCIAL NUCLEAR FUEL PLANT
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Health-Safety' Licensing
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Attachment

cc: W. Powers
W. F. Heer
M. A. Austin
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